P106 Assesment Consultation pro-forma

BSC Parties and other interested parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views, or providing any further evidence, on any of the matters contained within this document.  In particular views are sought in respect of the following questions.  Parties are invited to supply the rationale for their responses.

Respondent:
Name  

BSC Party
Yes/No
 

No. of Parties Represented


Responding on Behalf of 
Please list all Parties responding on behalf of (including the respondent company if relevant).

Role of Respondent
(Supplier/Generator/ Trader / Consolidator / etc – please state)

Q
Question
Response 
Rationale

1. 
The VASMG proposes (for reasons described in section 4.3 of the consultation document) that the Code SHOULD allow multiple Supplier Ids under scenario (a) i.e. it should be possible to transfer a Supplier Id from one Party to another to support mergers, sales of supply assets etc. Do you agree with this recommendation?
Yes / No


2. 
The VASMG proposes (for reasons described in section 4.3 of the consultation document) that the Code SHOULD NOT allow multiple Supplier Ids under scenario (b) i.e. it should not be possible for Suppliers to request the creation of new Supplier Ids for their own purposes.  Do you agree with this recommendation?
Yes / No


3. 
If you answered ‘No’ to question 2 (i.e. you believe that scenario (b) should be allowed), would you support a limit on the number of Supplier Ids a Supplier may request (as discussed in section 4.4 of the consultation document)?
Yes / No


4. 
The use of multiple Supplier Ids does not require software changes to NETA central systems.  However, Annex 3 to the consultation document describes changes that would improve the robustness of the registration processes (at a cost of £132,000 plus annual maintenance changes).  Do you believe that these changes are appropriate? 
Yes / No


5. 
Do you agree that any costs associated with multiple Supplier Ids should be recovered from BSC Parties generally through the normal BSC cost recovery mechanisms (as opposed to being paid for only by those Suppliers requesting additional Supplier Ids)?
Yes / No


6. 
Do you believe that the Modification Proposal P106 better facilitates achievement of the Applicable BSC Objective(s)? 

If yes – please state which Objective(s) and why.
Yes / No


7. 
Do you have any further comments on P106 that you wish to make?
Yes / No


Please send your responses by 17:00 on Friday 24 January 2003 to Modifications@elexon.co.uk and please entitle your email ‘P106 Assessment Consultation 1’

Any queries on the content of the consultation pro-forma should be addressed to Keith Campion (020 7380 4011), email address keith.campion@elexon.co.uk . 

� Delete as appropriate – please do not use strikeout, this is to make it easier to analyse the responses






